August 13, 2018
Dear Fourth Grade Parent(s)/Guardian(s):


Now that your child is in the fourth grade, he or she has the opportunity to join the band program at Kelvin Grove.  We are now organizing this year’s ensemble and we hope that your child will be interested in playing an instrument.


Within the next week couple of weeks, students will have the opportunity to see and try the various instruments.  They will also hear about what it means to be a member of the band including the commitment to practice, care for the instrument and the preparation and attendance required at all rehearsals, lessons and performances.  We are looking for those who understand the commitment behind playing in the band and are willing to put forth the work that is necessary.


If you are trying to decide whether or not your child is right for the program, ask yourself these questions.  Does my child meet the responsibilities he/she already has?  Does he/she meet these commitments willingly without constant reminders?  Will he/she stick with it through the challenging times?  If the answer to these questions is yes than your son or daughter is a good candidate for the band program.


Once the decision to join band is made, it will then be time to choose and obtain an instrument.  We will be holding Beginning Band Night on Tuesday, August 28 from 5:30-7:30 pm in the Kelvin Grove Band Room.  You may drop in at any time within these two hours to sign-up for the program.  There will be a ten minute presentation done every fifteen minutes that each parent needs to view before signing their child up for band.  Music and Arts Center will also be available so that you may obtain an instrument, metal stand, book and any other supplies that are needed.  Although you may rent/purchase an instrument and supplies wherever you like, Music and Arts Center has been serving our school for years and provides quality products and reliable service.


If you are planning on using a second hand instrument or purchasing from somewhere else, please contact me so that I can make sure you are getting a quality instrument.  A cheaper instrument is not usually the best quality and will make it harder for your child to learn.  Students who begin on instruments that are of low quality or not in good working condition will struggle and progress slowly.  Contrary to what we sometimes hear, any old or cheap instrument is not good enough for a beginner.


Playing in band is a meaningful and fun way for your child to learn about music, develop self discipline and gain a skill that can be enjoyed for a lifetime.  It is also a way to teach children the value of being a part of a team.  I hope your child will join us in this exciting experience!  If you have any questions or concerns, financial or otherwise, please feel free to call me at school (838-0737 x1139) or e-mail me (nplagman@d91.net).  I look forward to working with you and your child this year!

Sincerely,                                                                                 E-mail Mrs. Plagman    KG Band Website       
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Mrs. Plagman
Band Director
Kelvin Grove Middle School          
